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Tuesday 21st February 2023 

 

Year 2 Trip: St Paul’s Cathedral 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, as part of their learning in history, Red Class were preparing to visit St Paul’s 

Cathedral tomorrow.  

 

Unfortunately, an error has been made in the booking of the workshop and visit. This trip is no 

longer taking place tomorrow. The children will be visiting the cathedral on 22nd March 2023.  

 

Please accept my apologies, especially to those parents who have made changes in their 

schedules to volunteer to support us.  

 

A letter will be sent out, nearer the time, that will provide you with further details of the trip.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Kelli Arnold 

Assistant Head 

 


